
 

 

 

 

Supplementary statement to Brent Health and Wellbeing Board’s 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment published – March 2018 

Date Supplementary Statement issued – May 2019 

 

The Regulations state that Supplementary Statements can provide updates to 

the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment only in relation to changes in the 

availability of pharmaceutical services. Supplementary Statements cannot 

provide updates on pharmaceutical need. This can only be achieved through a 

review of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. The following pharmaceutical 

services currently contained within the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment have 

been identified as needing updating. This updated information supersedes some 

of the original information within the PNA and should be read in conjunction with 

that document. 

No significant change relocation- granted:  

Rightcare Pharmacy Ltd, 7 Park Parade, Harlesden, London, NW10 4JH has 

been granted their application to relocate to: 

• 189B High Street, Harlesden, London, NW10 4TE 

The pharmacy will provide the same services and operate the same opening 

hours from the new premises. There will be no interruption in services except for 

any period that NHS England agrees. No effective date of commencement has 

been notified. 

Supplementary Statement prepared by Soar Beyond Ltd and issued by Dr 

Melanie Smith, Director of Public Health. 

Information correct as of the 20th April 2019. 


